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Manning Equation 

 

Photographs for typical Manning n (After 
Barnes, [1967]) 

a. n = 0.024 (Columbia River at Vernita, 
Washington): The channel bottom consists of 
slime-covered cobbles and gravel, the steep 
left bank composed of cemented cobbles and 
gravel, and the right bank consists of cobbles 
set in gravel. 

b. n = 0.030 (Salt Creek at Roca, Nebraska): 
The bottom consists of sand and clay; the banks 
are smooth and free of vegetation. 

c. n = 0.032 (Salt River below StewartMountain 
Dam, Arizona): The bottom and banks consist of 
smooth 0.15-m diameter cobbles, with few 0.45-
m diameter boulders. 

d. n = 0.036 (West Fork Bitterroot River near 
Conner, Montana): The bottom is gravel and 
boulders, d50 = 1.72m; left bank has 
overhanging bushes and the right bank has 
trees. 

e. n = 0.041 (Middle Fork Flathead River near 
Essex, Montana): The bottom consists of 
boulders, d50 = 1.4 m; banks are composed of 
gravel and boulders and have trees and brushes. 

f. n = 0.049 (Deep River at Ramseur, North 
Carolina): The bottom is mostly coarse sand and 
contains some gravel; the banks are fairly 
steep and have underbrush and trees. 

g. n = 0.050 (Clear Creek near Golden, 
Colorado): The bottom and banks are composed of 
0.7-m diameter angular boulders. 

h. n = 0.060 (Rock Creek Canal near Darby, 
Montana): The bottom and banks consists of 
boulders d50 = 2.1 m. 

i. n = 0.070 (Pond Creek near Loisville, 
Kentucky): The bottom is fine sand and silt; 
the banks are irregular with heavy growth of 
trees. 

j. n = 0.075 (Rock Creek near Darby,Montana): 
The bottom consists of boulders, d50 = 2.2 m; 
the banks are composed of boulders and have 
brush and trees. 
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